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Adult Female Missing 
 
 
On August 6, 2020, the family notified Henrico Police that Mrs. Claudia E. Budu had went 
missing.  Ms. Budu is described as a white female, 5’6”, 220 lbs., brown eyes, blond hair.  
She is known to operate a 2014 Honda Cross Tour with a Virginia license plate – 399 
OUA.  Ms. Budu left her medications behind, and there is a concern she may need 
medical assistance.  
 
Anyone with information on Ms. Claudia Budu’s whereabouts is asked to call local law 
enforcement or Investigator Schihl at 804-501-5000. 
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